

# **Uniform Reminder**

PLEASE ensure you label each item of clothing belonging to your child, including shoes!

Also, it is helpful if you can send a spare change of clothes in case your child has an accident or gets wet on rainy days. If we send school clothing home, please can this be washed and returned as soon as possible.

# EYFS Newsletter

# **EYFS Spring Curriculum**

Nursery's Unit of Study this term is **Pets**Reception's Unit of Study this term is **Pirates & Farm Life** 



### **Water Bottles**

Please ensure your child has a named water bottle to use every day. No juice please. Children can also have milk every day.

### PE

Reception children have PE on a Tuesday. Please make sure your child has the correct PE kit in a named bag. This will stay on their peg and sent home every half term for a wash!



Next half term Reception are on the lookout for people to come in and talk to the children about their jobs under the heading 'People who help us'.

## **Key Dates for your Diary**

**Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> February 1.30pm** ~ Reception Parents Stay and Play ~ Nursery Parents Stay and Play (11am & 2pm depending on your child's session)

Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> February ~ Valentines Disco (Reception) 3.45-4.45pm Friday 15<sup>th</sup> February ~ GOALden Shot – children to wear sporty clothes Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> March & Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> March ~ Reception Parents Evening

**Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> March**- Nursery parents meetings from 12.30pm onwards.

**Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> April** ~ The **Book People Book Bus** is visiting school TBC – We are awaiting confirmation from **'Zoolab'** who will be coming to school to deliver an animal handling experience to the Nursery children. (Further details to follow).

# **Nursery reminders**

~ Please could children leave toys at home, aside from the necessary comforter toys which they may keep in their bag. Our going home box is only small and we do not want things to become lost or damaged in school. Thank you. ~ Please send via doio any photos you have of

~ Please send via dojo any photos you have of your children with pets, including visits to pet shops, animal centres or farms.

### **Donations**

We are always on the lookout for any unwanted toys E.g. trucks, kitchens, outdoor toys and dressing up clothes.

Thank you!

# Helping your child

Please read with your child as often as possible. This really helps build your child's confidence, understanding and reading skills.

Writing often ensures your child develops the correct pencil hold and letter/number formation.

We really appreciate your support with this. It makes such a difference!

